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Ms Bernie Conlon-
Secretary to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT1 4GB

Dear Madam,
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Date:
13.01.12

ECEIVE

13 JAN 22

INA- 062412

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letter of 28" November 2011 (BC-0079-11). | am instructed that
the General Information section on page 3 explains the reason for the Paediatric Guidelines.
The second edition is not still in circulation. The fourth edition will be drafted by staff when
time from clinical commitments permit. It is not envisaged that it will be available for up to six

months.

Yours faithfully,

JQQGWCD

Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant
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